
All children who are 4 years old at the start of term 1
(16 August 2023) can automatically defer and access
another year of funded early learning and childcare

DEFERRED ENTRY
INTO PRIMARY 1

If your child was born between 1 March 2018 and 
28 February 2019, they are eligible to start primary

school in August 2023

Visit www.shetland.gov.uk/education or
scan the QR code to access, complete and

submit a form



For further information or if you require support to complete the form please
contact the Early Learning and Childcare team on 01595 744074 /01595 744797 

or e-mail elc@shetland.gov.uk 



The deadline for deferred entry
applications is 15 March 2023


